
 
 

BOLOGNA CHILDREN’S BOOK FAIR POSTPONED TO MAY 

  
BOLOGNAFIERE GROUP ANNOUNCES THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE FAIRS SCHEDULED FOR 
FEBRUARY AND MARCH 2020, IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE MEASURES ADOPTED AGAINST THE 
NOVEL CORONA VIRUS (COVID-19)  
  
In compliance with the ordinances and with the directions by the local and national authorities BolognaFiere 
Group announces the postponement of the fairs scheduled for February and March in Bologna, Modena and 
Ferrara.  
The Society, together with the external partners involved, has already set the new dates, so to be able to 
promptly inform the national and international business community and to start the organisational activities of 
the rescheduled events.   
  
Please find below the new Bologna Children’s Book Fair and Bologna Licensing Trade Fair calendar: 
  
• BOLOGNA CHILDREN’S BOOK FAIR – 4-7 May 2020  
• BOLOGNA LICENSING TRADE FAIR – 4-5 May 2020  
  
  

Milan, 26th February 2020 
  

Ufficio stampa Mara Vitali Comunicazione  
tel. +39 02 70108230  

Lisa Oldani +39 349 4788358 - lisa@mavico.it 
Claudia Tanzi +39 340 1098885 - claudia@mavico.it 

  
Communication and External Relations Manager 

Isabella Bonvicini, tel. 051 282920 – cell. + 39 335 7995370– isabella.bonvicini@bolognafiere.it 
Ufficio stampa BolognaFiere SpA  

Gregory Picco, tel. +39 051 282862 – cell. +39 3346012743 - gregory.picco@bolognafiere.it 
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